
 

THE MUNICIPALITY OF SOURIS-GLENWOOD 
PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING THE 2023 FINANCIAL PLAN 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to subsection 162(2) of The Municipal Act that the 
Council of the Municipality of Souris-Glenwood intends to present its financial plan for the 
fiscal year 2023 at a public hearing in the Council Chambers 100 2nd Street South Souris, MB, 
on Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

Anyone wishing to attend the Public Hearing is requested to pre-register with the Municipal 
Office prior to May 5th, 2023    
 

Council will hear any person who wishes to make a representation, ask questions, or 
register an objection to the financial plan, as provided. 
 

Copies of the proposed financial plan will be available for review after Monday, May 1st, 
2023 and may be examined by any person at www.sourismanitoba.com, or pre-arrange for 
pickup a copy by calling the Municipal Office at 204-483-5218. 

Charlotte Parham, CMMA 
Chief Administrative Officer 

Municipality of Souris-Glenwood 
 

http://www.sourismanitoba.com/

